
 
February Newsletter 

Dear Members, 

 Last week we had our first Hands-on night of 2023, and the new lathe stand 

was finally put to use with some practice pieces. 

        

After Gary Rance’s demo last month, Charlie suggested we try our hands at turning a 

Tippee Top and a couple of Members proceeded to make one under Charlie’s expert 

guidance.  

  

 



        

       

This theme for this month’s competition was “Green turning” and several Members 

brought along their entries for judging:  

         



       

 

 

Next month’s meeting will be a Hands-on evening and the theme for the competition 

is a “Form in Black”. I look forward to seeing what you all bring along for exhibition. 

Dan 

 


